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24th March 2023 
 

Year 4 Teaching Arrangements: Summer Term 2023 
 
 
Dear Year 4 Parents and Carers, 
 

As we are nearing towards the end of the Spring term, I would like to recap the teaching 
arrangements with you for the Summer term and onwards. 
 
You will remember that when I wrote to parents in December, I was able to share with you that 
Miss Robertson would be returning from her maternity leave in January, on a part time basis 
until the summer term, at which point she would resume her full-time teaching post as Year 4 
Form Teacher and Science teacher. 
 
As you know, during this interim period, Mrs Jones has been Year 4’s Form teacher and has 
been delivering all KS2 Computing lessons. Therefore, during the summer term, we are 
delighted that Mrs Jones will be staying on at Avalon, in a part time capacity and will continue to 
deliver Computing lessons across KS1 and KS2. 
 
Mrs Jones and Miss Robertson have been working closely this term to ensure a smooth 
handover for Y4 Form teaching and of course the children know Miss Robertson very well 
already. 
 
We look forward to the new term with both teachers in post, to ensure continuity and enable the 
very best care and support for our Year 4 children. 
 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mrs J Callaway 
Headteacher 

 


